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SUMMARY OF BILL:    Requires the Archaeological Advisory Council membership be 

composed of three persons with historically proven Native American descent, instead of being 

at least one-quarter blooded.  Requires one of the three Council members be a member of the 

Native American Indian Association of Tennessee. Requires the Native American Indian 

Association of Tennessee to be contacted prior to Native American Indian gravesites being 

excavated. 

 

 

 

ESTIMATED FISCAL IMPACT: 

 
NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumptions: 

 

 Currently there are three Native American members on the Archaeological Advisory 

Council (AAC). The number of Native American members or the total members of the 

Council is not changed by the proposed legislation.  

 Requiring the Native American Indian Association of Tennessee be contacted prior to 

excavation of Native American Indian gravesites will not result in a significant state or 

local fiscal impact. 

 

 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 

        
Krista M. Lee, Executive Director 

 

/tdb 

 


